
DEMOCRATIC PARTY OF LANE COUNTY 
Central Committee Minutes 
6/16/2022 — Eugene Garden Club 

The monthly meeting of the Democrat-

ic Party of Lane County Central Commit-

tee, held at the Eugene Garden Club, on 

Thursday evening, June 16, 2022 was 

called to order at twenty five minutes past 

six pm, Mr. Wig being in the Chair and 

noting a quorum and Ms. Swenson Harris 

present as Secretary.  

The agenda was adopted as amended. 

The minutes were approved as pre-

sented.  

The Treasurer’s report was received. 

The Party had $1,963.15 in income and 

$47,049.91 in expenses for the month, for 

a net loss of $45,086.76.  

The Budget Committee report was re-

ceived. The Party had $102,363.94 in in-

come and $89,656.61 in expenses for the 

year to date, for a net gain of $12,707.33. 

The Campaign Services Committee re-

ported that the May primary election has 

been certified and that the Committee is 

preparing to support candidates in the 

November election.  

The Community Action Committee re-

ported on boothing at summer events. 

The Party will have a both at the Eugene 

Juneteenth Celebration, the Creswell 4th 

of July parade, and the Lane County Fair.  

The Fundraising Committee reported 

on organizing for the Chili Cook-Off. The 

event will be held on August 28.  

The Organization Committee provided 

a report that new Precinct People have 

been elected.  

House Districts 9 and 10 reported that 

Jerry Rust won the write-in nomination for 

House District 9. The Party’s July meeting 

will be held in Florence.  

House District 12 that the District will 

have a house party on July 24.  

House District 13 reported on upcom-

ing Neighborhood Leader organizing.  



House district 14 reported on Neigh-

borhood Leader organizing.  

 The Platform Committee reported that 

the Party’s Platform Convention will be 

held on July 9. The Chair reported on the 

Eugene City Council’s middle housing 

resolution and Ms. Fitzgerald reported on 

Health Care for All Oregon’s annual meet-

ing.  

 The PR Committee reported on publici-

ty for upcoming events.  

 The Chair reported that the Rules 

Committee may consider hybrid meeting 

rules.   

 The State Central Committee Delega-

tion reported that the State Central Com-

mittee will met on June 10 and 11.  

 The 4th Congressional District Commit-

tee Delegation reported on organizing for 

the November election.    

 The Chair reported that two candidates 

are renting space in the Party office.   

 As New Business, the Chair reported 

that the Party’s July Central Committee will 

be held on July 23 in Florence.  

 Upon unanimous consent, the Chair 

adjourned the meeting at twenty minutes 

past seven o’clock. 


